
September at the shop 
Well, Friday the 13th actually comes on Friday this month—does anyone remember Pogo, 
the little possum of  the Okefenokee? He kept track of  these things, and was always 
pleased when the 13th came on Friday. I do miss Pogo and his friends, especially at 
Christmastime when we often got new verses to “Deck Us All With Boston Charlie.” Oh, 
well—long gone. 
	 The Thrift Shop is very much here, however. Lots to choose from as the fall 
approaches. Come right in and start shopping. St. Andrew’s fall yard sale is this 
weekend—September 13 and 14—and, as usual, the shop will be open both days. 
Opportunities all ‘round. 
 


